
Some supermarkets are choosing to no longer sell

tobacco products. They realize tobacco doesn’t

support the health of their customers and community.

Other supermarkets continue to sell tobacco products.

Ask your supermarket to stop selling tobacco products.

tobaccofreegrocery.org

State of New York
Department of Health

Which item doesn’t belong?WHICH ITEM DOESN’T BELONG?
Some retailers are choosing to no longer sell tobacco

products. They realise tobacco does not support the health
of their customers and community.

 Ask your local retailer to stop selling tobacco products
www.smokefreeshops.co.nz


